From: Len Merullo
To: Carol Ann Desiderio
Subject: Roosevelt Park

Date: Tuesday, March 28, 2023 9:50:53 AM

Dear Carol, please read this email into the record. I am strongly against covering Roosevelt Park with artificial grass which is destined to be discarded into an unknown landfill. That is the unfortunate end for all artificial turf fields in Malden. We will become a community of known polluters not caring for our children's health or the health of others. Thank you.

Respectfully, Len Merullo 134 Dexter St.

This email has been scanned for spam and viruses by Proofpoint Essentials. Click <u>here</u> to report this email as spam.